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No. Rev-A (B) 15-15/2019
Government of Himachal Pradesh \ YO
Revenue Department. "
From
A.C.S-cum-F.C (Revenue) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.
To
All the Divisional Commissioners in H.P.
A1l the Deputy Commissioners in H.P.
settlement Officers, Division Shimla &Kangra, H.P.
The Director, Land Records/Consolidation of Holdings,

H.P.

=W N

Dated, Shimla-02, 18.12.2020

Subject:- Instructions regarding transfer of Class-III & Class-

IV employee of Revenue Department.

Sir;

I am directed to refer to the subject cited above and
to say that since the matters/files that involves general
transfers of Class-IIL & IV officials are presently routed to the
office of Hon’ble Revenue Minister through this office. Phis
practice 18 lengthy as well as time consuming which not only
increases the works on existing manpower but also causes
unnecessary delay in deciding the matters. Thus, it has now been
decided to end the existing practice of routing general transfer
matters of Class-III & IV to the O/o Hon’ble Revenue Minister
through the 0/o Addl. Chief Secretary-Cum-F.C (Revenue) to the
Govt. of H.P.

It is therefore requested that all those matters/files
which involves general transfer of Class-III & Class-1V officials
pe directly sent to the O/o0 Hon’ble Revenue Minister from your
level.

It is clarified that aforementioned instructions may
not be abide by in those matters which involves Inter-District
+ransfers, Secondment and deputation.

Your faithfully.

o GWC: (Milap Chand)

Deputy Secretary (Revenue) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.
Phone No. 0177-2626359.

Endst. As above the Shimla Dated 18.12.2020

Copy to the Private Secretary to Hon’ble Revenue Minister, H.P

Shimla-02 for information and necessary action.

GLXC: (Milap Cha&nd)
Deputy Secretary (Revenue) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.




